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April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
RE: SATS Breakfast 
 
As you are aware the Year 6 SATs are due to begin the week beginning 12th May 2025.   
 
The SATs test will run each morning from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May.  
 
We are offering a breakfast (during SATs week only) which will be served at 8.20 am daily.  This is an 
opportunity for pupils to be in school before the tests, have breakfast and relax before the tests start.  
Breakfast will consist of various fruit juice, a variety of cereals and toast with various toppings and fruit.  
This is offered free to the Year 6 pupils and it would be helpful if we had some idea of numbers for the 
week.  Could you, therefore, please complete the online form (sent in a text message) stating whether 
your child requires a breakfast on which days, and whether they would like toast, cereal or both options.  
 
https://forms.gle/3kzNcRRyUBmT8gsM8 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs C Smith 
  

https://forms.gle/3kzNcRRyUBmT8gsM8

